
 

 

[Snow, Mildred] 

 
 

HUBBARDSVILLE 

Mrs. William Washburn, Correspondent 

 
July 24—Miss Mildred Snow of this village died at a Utica hospital today as 

a result of an operation.  Miss Snow was born here 21 years ago and was 
the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. M. D. Snow.  She was a member of the 

Universalist Church of this place and a young woman of high character and 
well liked by all who knew her.  Her death is generally mourned and deep 

sympathy is expressed to the family.  She is survived by her parents and 
one sister, Miss Lina Snow, who is a nurse in St. Luke’s Hospital, Utica.  The 

funeral will be held Wednesday afternoon at 3:30 o’clock in the home. 
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